

Mull, Donna, EMNRD

From: Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 9:13 AM
To: Mull, Donna, EMNRD
Cc: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Permit Question

HOBBS 000

FEB 27 2014

RECEIVED

30-025-41635

Thank you Donna.

Yes, lets go ahead and cancel Permit #180672 and I will re-submit at a later date.

Thanks,
Stan

"Mull, Donna, EMNRD" ---02/27/2014 10:03:02 AM---Stan, We need to Cancel the #2H and re-submit at a later date.
We need to cancel because it will gi

From: "Mull, Donna, EMNRD" <donna.mull@state.nm.us>
To: "Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com" <Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com>, "Kautz, Paul, EMNRD" <paul.kautz@state.nm.us>.
Date: 02/27/2014 10:03 AM
Subject: RE: Permit Question

Stan, We need to Cancel the #2H and re-submit at a later date.

We need to cancel because it will give you an error message that there is already a well at that location.

Send me an email and we can do that before you send in the #701H.

Thanks Donna

From: Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com [mailto:Stan_Wagner@eogresources.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 8:35 AM
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD
Cc: Mull, Donna, EMNRD
Subject: Permit Question

Good morning Paul,

I have an approved APD for the Ophelia 27 #2H (180672) that is currently permitted as a Bone Spring Shale well. We are changing the target for this location to be a Wolfcamp test.

So to avoid confusion, I am about to submit a new permit for the same location with a new well number (701H) , 700 series for our Wolfcamp wells.

My question: the original #2H may be drilled but with a new location. Is it better for you for us to cancel the existing #2H and refile a new permit later or keep the existing #2H and amend later with a C-103 ? How is the cleanest way for you ?

Thanks,
Stan

FEB 27 2014

dn